
 

 

 

COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: August 19, 2025 

ITEM TITLE, PRESENTER: Borrower’s Support Grant, Nicole Perkins, Library Director 

RECOMMENDATION: Approve 

 

SUMMARY 

San Juan County Library System is seeking consideration and approval for a new LSTA (Library Services and 

Technology Act) Borrower Support Grant which will help fund the cost of postage and other related items 

incurred through the ILL (Inter-library loan) program for up to $8894.00 for the contract period of July 1, 2024-

June 30 2025.   

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

Approved 

FISCAL IMPACT 

This is a reimbursement grant where all eligible expenditures related to the cost of participating in the 

ILL (Inter-library program) can be reimbursed from the State Library through Federal funding to the 

Library System upon receiving related invoices and receipts which potentially saves the Library system 

expenses of up to $8894 which is an increase in funding from the last contract period of $5487.00. 

Because of this grant in the past, we have been able to offer the ILL (Inter-library Loan) services with 

out any cost to our patrons, except for items that are damaged or lost.  These expenses would continue to 

be the responsibility of the borrowing patron to cover. 

 


